
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Thursday 2nd July 2020  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 2 Transition Visit 

We have now arranged the transition visit timetable for all children in Reception to Year 5.  The two 

hour transition visit will provide your child with the opportunity to say goodbye to their current class 

teacher, see their new classroom, meet their new teacher and take home their school books and 

personal belongings from their tray.   

Year 2 transition visit timetable is as follows: 

Date: Session: Red Class: Yellow Class: 

Monday 13th July 1:00 – 3:00pm Carys 
Maya 
Billy 
Isaac 
Archie 
Olive 
Lola 
Alexander G 
Amelia 
Hadi  

Robert 
Dylan 
Ilker 
Daniel 
Joseph 
Ned 
Fredrick 
Benjamin 
 

Tuesday 14th July 9:30 – 11:30am Euan 
Aliyah 
Lavin 
Oscar 
Max 
Willem 
Alessia  
Daniela 
Daejanae 

Isa 
Evelina 
Nabaa (Nusaiba)  
Ethan 
Manha 
Kaisar 
Naomy 
Michaela  
Zoe 

1:00 – 3:00pm Jolyon 
Franklin 
Beau  
Destan 
Tayfun 
Leon 
Alex T 
Frances 
Hibba  

Jack 
Charles 
Rudy 
Zeki 
Laila 
Pearl  
Amelia 
Rosa Lulu  
 



 

New class and teacher is as follows: 

Current Class: New Class: New Teacher: 

Yellow Class 3 Acacia Harley 

Red Class 3 Willow Androulla and Clint 

As the children will be visiting their new classrooms in the junior school building, they should arrive 

at the junior playground.  When they arrive their teachers will be waiting to receive them.  We ask 

parents to say goodbye at the gates and allow their child to walk in to the playground on their own.  

Please remember to adhear to social distancing guidelines during drop off an pick up. 

If your child is currently attending the key worker provision, they should continue to do so as normal 

on the day of their transition visit and we will arrange for them to visit their new classroom and see 

their teacher. 

We would also appreciate if you could check for any school library books that may be at home and 

return them to school on the day of your child’s transition visit. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Headteacher  

 

 

 

 


